Attachment 11.1.4

Erin Gower

From: )

Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 2:44 PM

To: Erin Gower

Subject: Fwd: [External] 230256 - 314 Chalwell Road, Carlotta

Attachments: 230256 - 314 Chalwell Road Carlotta (Response to DFES Comms).pdf; 230256 - 314
Chalwell Road Carlotta (BMP) v1.1.pdf

Hi Erin,

Thank you for meeting with us earlier today. Please find attached the response to the queries raised by DFES
regarding our application for the property located at 314 Chalwell Rd, Carlotta.

In addition to the attached response, we would like to highlight that there is an additional private driveway access
to the property which is compliant with technical requirements. It has a much lower gradient and large vehicle
passing bay which can be used as the main entrance.

As noted in the attached document, the asset protection zone has been cleared to meet requirements.

We are aware that the surrounding forest is a Black Cockatoo habitat, and this has been taken into consideration
when clearing the asset protection zone.

As per the recommendation in the BMF it is our intention to close the property to guests during extreme or
catastrophic fire danger periods.

Please let us know when the application will go to Council and we will endeavor to attend in person.
Thank you again for your help.
Kind regards,

Mark and Christine Donnelly


Sarah Dean
Typewriter
Attachment 11.1.4























